From: s e wright

Sent: 10 May 2021 19:55

To: Nick Bell

Cc: Vicki Harding

Subject: 2021/1998/T

Dear Mr. Bell,

| am writing on behalf of the Heath and Hampstead Society - Planning sub committee - with respect
to the the application 2021/1998/T - that includes significant work on a Horse Chestnut tree that we
believe is a veteran.

| note the detailed report from Feb 2018 regarding the tree that is attached with the application.

This tree is pending confirmation as a veteran tree on the Ancient Tree Inventory - number 216481.

We want you to be aware of this and would like any work on it to be decided overseen by arborists
with training in veteran trees.

Best wishes,
Liz Wright

Lead - Veteran Tree Project



